
 

NEWS RELEASE  

September 20, 2022 

For Immediate Release  
 

  

Nighttime Road Work on Berwick Boulevard 
  

Chatham County, GA (September 20, 2022) – Chatham County will be performing nighttime construction work 

along Berwick Boulevard from September 20th – 22nd.  The road resurfacing project extends from Highway 17 

to just north of Stonebridge Circle. 

Please see page 2 for map of the area. 
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FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT:  

Sally Jackson 

Public Information Office  

Chatham County, GA  

Office: (912)652-7968 

Email: smcjackson@chathamcounty.org  

 

 

  

  

  
  
    



 

 

 

 


